STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS27785 / H0565

This legislation creates a procedure for landowners to file petitions with a flood control district seeking the
district's approval to annex their lands into the district.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no impact to the General Fund because the annexation process will be administered entirely by flood
control districts with no state agency involvement. Since current statutory procedures for enlarging a flood
control district require filing a petition with the Idaho Department of Water Resources, enabling flood control
districts to expand through annexation will lessen the potential administrative burden on the Department.

Contact:
Daniel Steenson
(208) 863-2507
Roger Batt
(208) 412-5760

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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